
Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia

Executive Vice President
Nuclear Operations

301 Plainfield Road
Syracuse, New York 13212

Gentlemen:
I

Subject: NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 50-410/90-09

This refers to your- letter dated January 2, 1991, in response to our letter dated
December 4, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your letter.
These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

James C. Linville, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

Division of Reactor Projects
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Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

CC:

J. Firlit, Vice President - Nuclear Generation
K. Dahlberg, Unit 1 Plant Manager
M. McCormick, Unit 2 Plant Manager
C. Terry, Vice President - Nuclear Engineering
J. Perry, Vice President - Quality Assurance
S. Wilczek, Jr., Vice President - Nuclear Support
D. Greene, Manager, Quality Assurance Operations - Unit 1

K. Thomas, Supervisor, Site Licensing
R. Tessier, Manager, Operations - Unit 1

M. Colomb, Manager, Operations - Unit 2
C. Beckham, Manager, Quality Assurance Operations - Unit 2
J. Warden, New York Consumer Protection Branch
M. Wetterhahn, Jr., Esquire
G. Wilson, Senior Attorney
Director, Power Division, Department of Public Works, State of New York
State of New York, Department of Law
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
J. Joyner, DRSS
J. Linville, DRP
D. Vito, DRP
D. Haverkamp, DRP

. T. Vegel, DRP
K. Brockman, EDO
R. Capra, NRR
D. Brinkman, NRR
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